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PAID WORK OPPORTUNITIES -  TORONTO'S MUNICIPAL ELECTION 

 
 

COTAPSA is encouraging members to consider working in paid positions during 

Toronto's municipal elections.   

 

On October 24, Toronto Elections will deliver Canada's largest municipal election with 

critical support from 15,000 election workers. COTAPSA members are a reliable 

workforce skilled in the highest standards of customer service and other competencies 

to take on thousands of  important election positions.   

 

If you are interested in an election position, members can visit the Toronto Elections 

intranet page to find a role that leverages your unique talents and helps you boost skills 

in a variety of competencies. There are a variety of positons, including Supervisors and 

Managing Deputy Returning Officers which are suitable for staff with supervisory 

experience. 

 

Your involvement in the election will help ensure a successful election and we 

encourage you to consider participating in this important civic process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://insideto.toronto.ca/elections/index.html

